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On behalf of local Brondesbury Residents Association (BRAT) we object to the proposed 

expansion. The pavement outside the shop is narrow and already very clattered in an 

extremely busy pedestrian area. It is unconcivable to restrict this even further. It is right next 

to the Overground station and it is very congested. People with lesser mobility abilities and 

in wheelchairs are often unable to pass. To restrict width of the pavement or put extra 

obstacles in their path is not advisable. There is no infrastructure suitable to accommodate 

proposed changes.
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